
  

 
 
 
 
 

Early Childhood Council 
  
 

Community Interest Announcement 

 

Screening of “No Small Matter,” a documentary film about the critical role of early 
childhood education, followed by panel discussion, and refreshments 

Thursday, June 13, 2019, 9:30-11:45 a.m. 

Austin City Hall, 301 W. 2nd Street, Austin, TX 

Council Chambers 

 

 

Board Liaison: Rachel Farley, Austin Public Health 

512-972-5093, Rachel.Farley@austintexas.gov 

 


